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The Review Board is hosting scoping sessions in Whati and Yellowknife for the environmental 

assessment of the Tlicho All Season Road.  The scoping sessions will help identify and 

prioritize issues affecting the environment and people that might result from the proposed 

project.  

 

The Review Board’s Reasons for Decision outlines its key areas of concern and rationale for 

referring the project to EA.  These key areas of concern or issues are as follows: 

 Changes to access – new all-season access to the community of Whati 

 Impacts on existing social services 

 Impacts on caribou 

The scoping sessions in Whati and Yellowknife will ask meeting participants whether there 

are any other issues that the Review Board should consider in this EA.   Government 

regulators for the GNWT, Tlicho and federal governments, Aboriginal organizations and other 

interested groups are invited to these scoping sessions.   The dates for the scoping sessions 

are: 

 August 18 – Whati – Community scoping session for Tlicho residents 

 August 24 – Yellowknife – Technical scoping session for government regulators and 

Aboriginal organizations 

Meeting agendas and other logistical details for the scoping sessions will follow next week.  

General meeting notes covering the discussions will be prepared by Review Board staff and 

http://reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EIA-EA(PR)-1617-01_Reasons_for_Decision_-_Tlicho_All_Season_Road_EA_referral.PDF


 

posted to the public registry following the scoping sessions. The meetings will not be 

transcribed nor comments attributed to parties or participants.  

 

The project lead for EA1617-01 is Ruari Carthew, Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 

with the Review Board. (867) 766-7073 or email at rcarthew@reviewboard.ca.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ruari Carthew 

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer  
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